Wightwick House Wightwick Bank Wolverhampton WV6 8EB

13 October, 1989

Dear All

## Re: Nirban Math Trust

Further to our first newsletter we are pleased to say that by the Grace of ThakuMa the first year's fund has been a success.

On the same subject, we have been informed by the United Bank of India that:-

"all donations and/or contributions to the said Trust must be of disclosed income. This has relevance to the fact that particulars are to be disclosed to the Bankers of the said Trust. In view of the above, all donors are requested to send a covering letter along with their cheques stating therein their name, address, purpose of donation and their signature".

We must keep abreast with the Indian Government regulations and help towards providing a smooth running of the Math.

All donations sent direct to India must be accompanied with a covering letter as mentioned earlier. The covering letter is not necessary if you are handing over your donation to a Collector. It is, then, the Collector's responsibility.

Please let me have suggestions and ideas of how we can promote the Trust.

Thanking you for all your support.

Yours sincerely

Gouri SenGupta Trustee Nirban Math Trust

## NIRBAN MATH TRUST

## NEWSLETTER

The Trustees of the Nirban Math Trust of Deoghar are pleased to report that your donations have surpassed the target figure set for 1989, the main purpose of the fund being to organise the maintenance and management of the Temple and its Grounds.

You, the donors, will recall that in our first newsletter dated 23 January, 1989 we aimed to achieve Rs 24,000 for the year.

It is my duty as Trustee of the Nirban Math Trust to request for donations on the same basis as last year.

All collectors are advised that they must equal last year's target. Perhaps the collectors will be kind enough to try and arrange enlistment of new members as their individual contribution for 1990.

All payments (outside India) should be made out in US dollar draft to:-

Account Name:

NIRBAN MATH TRUST (DEOGHAR)

Address:

Mrs S Dutta Gupta Flat 36, 9th Floor Ballygunge Apartments

52A Ballygunge Circular Road Calcutta 700019

INDIA

These funds should reach India by 25 November, 1989 and these monies will be utilised for the upkeep of the Math in 1990.

By the Grace of ThakuMa it is our younger generation which will lead us in the future and they are growing in strength and numbers. The Math's future is in their hands.

Thank you all for your donations in 1989 and our best wishes to you all for 1990.

Gouri SenGupta (Trustee) Wightwick House Wightwick Bank Wolverhampton WV6 8EB UK